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September 4, 2019 

Dear Lenawee County Schools, 

The Catherine Cobb Safe House will be hold ing their 6th Annual SK and Kids Fun 
Run at Riverside Park in Adrian on September 28, 2019. Our theme again this 
year is Superheroes! Batman from Heroes for You will be there and we are 
awaiting confirmation from other Superheroes, possibly even a Villain or two! 

We are looking for participants to join us, they can run, walk or fly to the finish . 
line. We encourage everyone to dress up like their favorite Superhero or create 
their own Superhero costume. We are also looking for volunteers to help out 
with the Kids Fun Run and the finish line; this will be a good opportunity for the 
students that need volunteer hours. 

We would appreciate the opportun ity to place a flyer at your school and have 
enclosed a copy for you to post. If more are needed we would be more than 
happy to drop some off or email you a copy. 

All proceeds will be benefiting the Catherine Cobb Safe House- Domestic 
Violence and Sexual Assault Advocacy Programs. Thanks to the support we 
received from the Lenawee County community, we were able to provide a safe 
place for over 140 women and 112 children to seek ref_uge last year. 

Please contact us at 517-265-5352 or email vicki.peterson@fccsoflenawee.org. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request. 

Sincerely, 

Vicki Peterson 
Administration Assistant 


